
Date: 22 July 2016
Our Ref: 2016-25072-CLS-CLS
Your Ref: C186374

Customer Services
Wildlife Licensing
First Floor
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6DG
T: 0300 060 3900
F: 0845 601 3438

Mr Nicholas Bunn
33, Glanbrydan Avenue
Uplands
Swansea
SA2 0HX

Dear Mr Nicholas Bunn,

THE CONSERVATION OF HABITATS AND SPECIES REGULATIONS 2010 (AS AMENDED) AND 
WILDLIFE AND COUNTRYSIDE ACT 1981 (AS AMENDED)

Your application to register to use the Class licence:

WML-A34 - Level 2 (Class Licence) - To survey bats using artificial light, endoscopes, hand and hand-
held static nets

has been successful.

Your registration number is 2016-25072-CLS-CLS.

Please ensure that you have read and understand all of the conditions and notes applicable to the 
Class licence and that you comply with them at all times.

You can view the class licence at:
http://www.naturalengland.org.uk/Images/wml-cl18-batsurvey_tcm6-35039.pdf

 
A frequently asked questions guide can be found at:

http://www.naturalengland.org.uk/Images/bat-class-survey-licensing-faq_tcm6-35044.pdf

It is important to note that an annual report is a requirement to remain registered to use this Class 
Licence each year, and you must submit your report to Customer Services by the date specified on 
the licence. This report date may be subject to change in future years, and we will publicise any 
changes in licence terms and conditions in advance on our website; we strongly advise you check any 
Class Survey Licence you are registered to use for any possible changes each year.



Please also ensure that you submit all the necessary returns information. Your first return is due on 31 
March 2017. 

If you have any further questions please use the following link and read our Frequently Asked 
Questions on our Class Licensing web page. 

www.naturalengland.org.uk/Images/class-survey-licensing-FAQ_tcm6-27928.pdf

If your question remains unanswered please email: 

wildlife.scicons@naturalengland.org.uk

or call 0300 060 3900, quoting your customer ID and the above reference number. 

Yours sincerely 

Tasha Kaur
Customer Services, 
Wildlife Licensing
wildlife.scicons@naturalengland.org.uk


